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CIRCULAR NO. 10 OF 2020						          March 17, 2020  

  

URGENT



FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE CEO




COLOMBO TEA AUCTION – SALE NO. 11

This serves to inform you that Sale No. 11, the postponement of which was advised by Circular No. 09 of 2020, has now been re-scheduled and will be held on Wednesday, March 18, and Thursday, March 19.

In the interest of all auction participants, anyone who may have attended recent events, whether sporting or social, at which large crowds had gathered, must refrain from attending the auction.

Brokers have confirmed that their warehouses and sample rooms will be kept open for collections and deliveries.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The 10% deposits made by buyers will be payable by Monday, March 23. Buyers’ Prompt is Wednesday, March 25. Sellers’ Prompt is Thursday, March 26.
 
It is imperative that any employee of your company who has travelled overseas within the last two weeks should, under no circumstances, be permitted to visit or participate at the auction, until the prescribed quarantine period has been completely exhausted.

Please note that the lunch break at the auction will be limited to half an hour, and a snack lunch will be served to all auction participants. 
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